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1. (○) Mr.

2. Michael W Cook

3. Shoreline

4. (○) Parkwood

5. calhadras@yahoo.com

6. 12/05/2022

7. Resolution #498

8. I don't understand what purpose would be served, creating a tiny park at what will be a very heavy
traffic intersection. I feel public funds would be better spent maintaining our beautiful Twin Ponds
Park or any other park in our city. I didn't mind voting Yes on Resolution 1, as our park system is
large, which I appreciate greatly, but I find adding a tiny plot of land to that system to be
counterintuitive going forward...

Thank you

Michael Cook

9. (○) Oppose

Thank you,
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